
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cavendish Close Infant and Nursery School 

Monday 5th December 2022 
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All Nursery parents and carers 

need to apply to Derby City Council for a school 
Reception place for September 2023. We hope 
that all our Nursery children will continue with 
their education at our fantastic school. 

All Year 2 parents and carers 

need to apply to Derby City Council for a Year 3 
place at the Junior Academy (or another school) 
for September 2023. 

Click on this link below and follow the 
instructions: 

Apply for a reception or junior place for 
September 2023 - Derby City Council 

If you would like any help or advice, please ask us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please encourage other families that you know in the area with 

nursery aged children to visit us and apply for a place at our 

school, in one of our Reception classes. Thank you. 

01332 662239 leadership@cavclosei.derby.sch.uk 

 

https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/primary-school-admissions/reception-junior-place/#page-2
https://www.derby.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/primary-school-admissions/reception-junior-place/#page-2

